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TO: Purcell Co Inc, and adjacent property owners

FROM: J. Pat Rich, Development Coordinator \J. f W

DATE: October 4, 2024

SUBJECT: Resubdivision request before the Planning & Zoning Commission

Purcell Co. Inc. has filed an application requesting a re-subdivision of tax parcel numbers 132-0-09-001.001
and 132F-0-04-014.000 and combining the 2 new adjoining parcels. The properties are located on Noma Dr.
and are in the PRF Public Facilities and Recreation District. The Case File Number is 202400496.

The Planning and Zoning Commission will consider this application at its next regularly scheduled meeting
on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held at Diamondhead City Hall in
the Council Chambers at 5000 Diamondhead Circle in Diamondhead, MS 39525. Interested members of the
public are invited to attend. This meeting will also be live streamed for your convenience.

If you have any questions or comments or would like to review the application, you may contact J. Pat Rich,
Development Coordinator, at prich@diamondhead.ms.gov or 228-242-1613.




NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
DIAMONDHEAD, MS

Purcell Co. Inc. has filed an application requesting a re-subdivision tax parcel number 132-0-09-
001.001 and 132F-0-04-014.000 and combining the 2 new adjoining parcels. The properties are
located on Noma Dr. and are in the PRF Public Facilities and Recreation District. The Case File
Number is 202400496.

The Planning and Zoning Commission will consider this application at its next regularly
scheduled meeting on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held
at Diamondhead City Hall in the Council Chambers at 5000 Diamondhead Circle in
Diamondhead, MS 39525. Interested members of the public are invited to attend. This meeting
will also be live streamed for your convenience.

If you have any questions or comments or would like to review the application, you may contact
J. Pat Rich, Development Coordinator, at prich@diamondhead.ms.gov or 228-242-1613.




